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To the Oregon State Legislature: I am writing in opposition to Senate Bill 767 as a 

fundamentally flawed and prejudicial piece of legislation. Our failing Public School 

System has earned no right to oversee anything. Their singular plan for social 

engineering, at the cost of education, has stunted Oregon's students and rendered 

many of them incapable of thriving within our society. Diversity in education can only 

be achieved when many points of view are available, and strongarming alternative 

schooling will make critical thinking all but impossible. As parents seek ways with 

which to assure their children's education and future, I hope that you will oppose 

hindering them with heavy handed, diversity stealing, legislation.     


